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Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
On behalf of IHM LICENSES, LLC, licensee of WNDE (AM), 1260 kHz, Indianapolis, IN, 
Fac ID No. 59591 (the “Station”), we request the extension of STA file no. BSTA-
20210405AAI.  Troubleshooting on the night array is well underway with at least one failed 
component in the system identified and on order for replacement. Once the component is 
replaced and confirmation of the antenna system is completed in the coming weeks, a 
resumption letter will be filed. 
 
The interests of the public will be served by the station continuing to operate as these repairs 
are made to the facility. 
 
Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

         
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 
 

   
Troy Langham 
VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs 
iHeartMedia 

 


